
 

 

Request for Proposals ‐ Addendum No. 2 

 

Detailed Design Services 
Chase River Forcemain No. 1 Replacement and 

Pump Station Upgrades 
 

Issued Date: 
March 12, 2018 

 
The following information is provided as additions to design services and to answer questions raised 
by Potential Proponents for the above named project, to the extent referenced and shall become a 
part thereof.  No consideration will be allowed for extras due to the Proponent or any sub-Proponent 
not being familiar with this Addendum. This Addendum No. 2 contains one (1) page in total.  

1. The Regional District of Nanaimo would like to include design services for the replacement of 
two of the existing Motor Control Centers (MCC 1 and MCC 2) controlling Pumps 1-4 with 
Rockwell Automation Variable Frequency Drives.   

2. The Regional District of Nanaimo would like to include design services for the replacement of 
the existing process piping in the pump chamber with Sch. 10 Stainless Steel. 

3. The Regional District of Nanaimo would like to include the design services for the 
replacement of the process air compressor with a new rotary screw compressor with built-in 
oil separator / air dryer before the tank. 

4.  The Regional District of Nanaimo will allow an extension of the RFP closing date to:  

4:00pm PST on April 12, 2018 

 

Proponents shall acknowledge receipt and acceptance of this Addendum No. 2 by signing in the 
space provided and emailing the signed Addendum to:  

msquire@rdn.bc.ca 

 

END OF ADDENDUM NO. 2 
 
 

 

Signature  Date 
 

 


